Upcoming at The National Trust

Bermuda National Trust & BUEI Films
Present:
Project Wild Thing with David Bond
Thursday, March 28th at 7:30pm

Join David Bond, an award-winning director,
producer and writer of documentary films as
he explores how his children's lives are
dominated by a cacophony of marketing, and a
screen dependence. His humorous journey
unearths some painful truths about modern
family life. His product is free, plentiful and has
proven benefits -but is Nature pastits sell-by
date?

BUEI/BNT Members: $20
Non-members: $25
Students: $12

Tickets available by calling 294-0204 or visiting
BUEI's Oceans Gift Shop
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Keeping Bermuda Beautiful
Environmental Partner Award

The Bermuda National Trust received



the Environmental Partner Award at
the KBB Appreciation Awards on
Tuesday.

The award was given for collaborative
work with students, KBB and the BNT
education department. This evolved
into a partnership between the BNT,
KBB and The Bermuda Audubon Society
where large sections of Paget Marsh
nature reserve were cleaned up and
replanted with endemics.

Pictured: Director of Education, Dorte
Horsfield & Conservation Officer, Lawrence Doughty

Children's Nature Walk

The annual children's nature walk will
take place onthe morning of April 4th,
2019.

Children and guardians will have the
opportunity to experience nature first
hand at Spittal Pond. They will be taken
alongthe route by the Trust's enthusiastic
guides and will learn about biodiversity,
habitats, history, geology and
conservation.

Sponsored by Arch Re

Toregister, please contact:
Dorte Horsfield - dhorsfield@ bnt.bm
236-6483 ext. 212
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